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New director appointment – ASB Bank Limited  
 
ASB is pleased to announce that Victoria (Vic) Crone will join the Board of ASB Bank Limited (ASB) with 
effect from 12 April 2022.   
 
Ms Crone joins ASB with considerable governance and executive experience across the public, private and 
social enterprise sectors. Her previous experience includes executive leadership in the telecommunication, 
fintech, and innovation industries. 

ASB Chair Dame Therese Walsh said, “We are delighted to welcome Vic to the Board.  She brings depth of 
skills to deliver next generation experiences for customers, technology and innovation, new business 
ventures, and strategy. Her experience in organisations focused on using and making data available to 
improve society is closely aligned to ASB’s purpose of accelerating financial progress for all New 
Zealanders.”   

Ms Crone will join existing Directors Chair Dame Therese Walsh, Chief Executive Officer Vittoria Shortt, 
Simon Blair, Dr Rod Carr, Ross Buckley, David Cohen and Colin MacDonald on the ASB Board. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Mary Carter, HO Corporate & Governance, ASB Bank Limited 
asbsecretariat@asb.co.nz 


